





My Little Circle at La Main Verte

LIKE MANY NATURE LOVERS IN SAINT-BARTHÉLEMY, THE ANNOUNCE OF OUR FAVORITE NURSERY FARM'S POTENTIAL CLOSING HAS TOUCHED US DEEPLY.

WE IMMEDIATELY PROPOSED A PARTNERSHIP BETWEEN LA MAIN VERTE AND MY LITTLE CIRCLE, TO HELP OUR FRIEND PRESERVE THIS SPECIAL PLACE IN WHICH WE LOVE TO SEE HIM SHARING HIS PASSION TO OUR LITTLE VIPS.

OUR "BACK TO BASICS" PROGRAM, IMPLEMENTED LAST YEAR WITH OUR NON RESIDENT CLIENTELE HAVING MET A GREAT SUCCESS, WE SUGGESTED TO JEAN-MI, OWNER OF LA MAIN VERTE, TO ALSO OFFER THIS PROGRAM THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER TO THE CHILDREN RESIDENTS OF THE ISLAND, AND WE COULD CONVINCE HIM THAT WE CAN CONTINUE THIS ADVENTURE ALL TOGETHER!

WE ARE THEREFORE PLEASED TO BE ABLE TO OFFER YOU FROM JULY 3, 2023, ECO-CREATIVE WORKSHOPS AND GREAT GAMES ON THE THEME OF NATURE AND RECYCLING, WHICH WILL BE SUPERVISED BY OUR PROFESSIONAL ENTERTAINERS.

OUR MOTTO: "CREATIVITY AND RESPECT FOR OUR MOTHER EARTH!